
Smartcity. 

Ms. Ann Cole 
Commission Clerk 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

This letter serves as informal notice to the FPSC that on July 14,2009, Smart City 
Solutions, LLC, a CLEC, provided written notice to the homeowners and residents of Anthem 
Park, a development located in St. Cloud, Florida, of its termination of telephone service to the 
Anthem Park Homeowner's Association effective July 3 1,2009, due to several months of 
nonpayment by the HOA to Smart City for services rendered to the development. 

Smart City provided this advance written notification to the residents and homeowners so 
that they could make other arrangements for the provision of telephone service with alternative 
providers prior to the date of service disconnection. The Smart City notice is in addition to the 
corresponding notice provided by the Anthem Park HOA to the homeowners and residents of this 
development. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me at (407) 828-6650. 

T. Cascio 
Operating Officer 

cc: LynnB. Hall 
Rhonda Hicks, FPSC 
Dan Hoppe, FPSC 
Beth Salak, FPSC 

Post Office Box 22555 Lake Buena Vista, FL 32830-2555 phone (407) 827-2000 fax (407) 828-6651 


